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Rector:   Rev’d Andrew Down 
 
Church Office 
St Andrew’s Church Hall  
Church Path 
Ipplepen, TQ12 5RZ 
 
Tel:  (01803) 814178 
Email:  office@beaconparishes.co.uk 
Website: www.missioncommunity.org.uk 
 

 

Weekly Newsletter  
Please take this copy 

 

23rd August – 29th August 2020        
 

The Beacon Parishes Mission Community of Ipplepen with Torbryan, 
Denbury, Broadhempston and Woodland 

 
Dear Parishioners,  
 
I hope you are well.  
 
Please see attached readings for this Sunday 23rd August, the Eleventh Sunday after Trinity, with my reflection. 
  
Please also find attached copies of readings from Monday 24th August to Saturday 29th August.  
  
Videos of our Church Services 
 
For those who are continuing to shield at home and for those who would simply like to join our church services in 
this way, we are now recording our services. 
 
To view our recordings please go to on the ‘video’ tab on our website: 
 
 www.missioncommunity.org.uk/videos/  
 
The August and September edition of ‘The Beacon’ magazine 
 
Printed copies of The Beacon are available for to pick up from the churches (and also from the Ipplepen Co-op 
and the Ipplepen Post Office).  
 
Distribution of this newsletter 
 
The posting of this weekly newsletter has now stopped but copies will now be available in the churches for people 
to collect weekly and we will continue to email these to those with email addresses. 
 
If you would like to receive a copy of the newsletter, readings and reflections by email each week, then please 
contact the Church Office:  office@beaconparishes.co.uk 
 
If you do not use email and you would like your copy of the newsletter posted to you, please let me know by 
calling me on (01803) 813403   
 
Restricted numbers for attending funerals 
 
Please note that a private funeral, with a restricted number of people attending, is due to be held in St Andrew’s 
Church, Ipplepen, on Thursday 27th August at 11.15am so St Andrew’s will not be open for private prayer at 
that time.   
 
Peace and good wishes  
 
Andrew 


